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2023 middle school partner of the

year
We are pleased to share that the Language Academy of
Sacramento has been selected as the Sacramento State College
of Education's Middle School Partner of the Year! Congratulations
to the LAS Middle School team for their hard work and dedication
to our students.

message from student council
Thank you so much for your donations for our farmworkers. We
collected a total of 154 bandanas, 73 shirts and 45 hats.

enrollment lottery

Our public enrollment lottery for the 2023/2024 school year will
take place on Tuesday, April 18th at 4pm via Zoom. If you
completed an Enrollment Lottery Application during Open
Enrollment and your child receives class placement for next
school year, you will receive notification that evening.

covid tests
At Home Covid Tests will are going home before Spring Break.
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Hi Parents, Students and Staff!
Once again, we are excited to announce an opportunity to keep our school community safe!
All students and school employees can get free iHealth At-Home COVID-19 tests to use
before returning to school from spring break! If you are already registered in Primary.Health,
you do not need to register again! If you are not registered on Primary.Health, click the link
here https://my.primary.health/r/language-academy-sac?registration_type=student
Step 1: Get Materials
· Each box contains 2 tests
· Register for Primary.Health
Step 2: Test your student (or yourself if you are a school employee)
· Take test #1 3 days (April 7, 2023) before returning to school
· Take test #2 1 day (April 9, 2023) before returning to school
· If you test positive for COVID-19 and have COVID-19 symptoms, please call the school
office to inform them.
Step 3: Share your results on Primary.Health! Do not use the iHealth app!
· Primary.Health is a secure website that reports your results to the school and the Health
Department.
· Register for Primary.Health at the link provided by your school
· No internet? Contact your school with your results.
We wish you a happy spring break and hope everyone stays healthy and safe!
FLYER

share your kwtk about our lcap & our school
Share what you know and what you'd like to know about our LCAP and our school here.
Check out our current Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP) here.

state testing notification (repeat)
Every year, California students take several statewide tests. Please visit the LAS website for
more information on these mandated state tests.

attention 6th grade parents! (repeat)
As we prepare for the 23/24 school year, please be informed that California law requires
students to have a TDAP booster immunization prior to entering the 7th grade. If your child
has already received this immunization, please provide the LAS office with an updated record
as soon as possible (or email to krodriguez@lasac.info). If your child has not yet received it,
please begin the process now so it does not interfere with your child's education.

https://my.primary.health/r/language-academy-sac?registration_type=student
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html
https://www.lasac.info/documents/22-23/language-academy-sac.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LCP_Surveys
https://www.lasac.info/documents/21-22/FY23-LAS-LCAP-for-SCOE_SCUSD-submission.pdf
https://www.lasac.info/documents/22-23/FY23-State-Testing-Letter-to-Families-020823.pdf
mailto:krodriguez@lasac.info


mark your calendar

spring break
April 3rd-7th
No school

parent workshop: vaping & tobacco

prevention
Wednesday, April 19th @ 5pm
Let us know if you plan on attending!

las yard sale/tianguis
April 15th
8am-2pm

parent workshop: bullying
Tuesday, April 25th @ 5pm via Zoom
Zoom ID: 319 423 2792
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parent association meeting
Wednesday, April 26th @ 5pm via Zoom
Zoom ID: 828 1193 6253

spirit day
Friday, April 28th
"90s Day"

children's day
Friday, April 28th
Check in with your grade level parent council rep to see how
you can help make this an exciting day for our students!

https://cdn.smore.com/u/b448/11900e6f21e107fd4364672029cad885.jpeg
https://www.lasac.info/Parents/Parent-CouncilConcilio-de-padres/index.html
https://cdn.smore.com/u/90e3/61db9ab141908aadd6a0566ea8b4358e.jpeg
https://cdn.smore.com/u/94fb/791063c1f843491ecf59d081c1eb17fd.jpeg


Facebook

about us

Mission
The LAS mission is to create a learning environment where

students: Utilize bilingualism and biliteracy (Spanish and
English) to achieve academic excellence and apply skills in

real-world situations and diverse settings. (BILITERACY)
Develop and exhibit positive selfesteem, pride, confidence, and

respect for themselves and others. (CONFIDENCE AND LIFE
SKILLS) Demonstrate leadership skills in order to build bridges
between communities and apply critical thinking skills to solve
problems, promote social justice, and create change in society.

(LEADERSHIP AND CRITICAL THINKING)
Vision

Our vision is to provide an exceptional Spanish-English
bilingual education for all students.

2850 49th Street, Sacramento,… (916)277-7137

lasac.info
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